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Committee of the Whole (Closed Session) met at 3:51 p.m., on February 4, 2020. 
 
Present: Regional Councillor Linda D. Jackson, Chair 

Hon. Maurizio Bevilacqua, Mayor 
Regional Councillor Mario Ferri 
Councillor Marilyn Iafrate 
Councillor Tony Carella 
Councillor Rosanna DeFrancesca 
Councillor Sandra Yeung Racco 
Councillor Alan Shefman 

 
The following items were dealt with: 
 

1. LICENSE EXTENSION FOR THORNHILL PARK TENNIS 

The Committee of the Whole (Closed Session) recommends that the 
confidential recommendation of the Committee of the Whole (Closed 
Session) be approved. 

 
2. PROPERTY MATTER – PROPOSED ACQUISITION OF LANDS MET 

RESIDENCES CORP. SITE DEVELOPMENT FILE DA.16.033 VICINITY 
OF JANE STREET AND PORTAGE 

The Committee of the Whole (Closed Session) recommends that the 
confidential recommendation of the Committee of the Whole (Closed 
Session) be approved. 

 
3. VFRS LABOUR RELATIONS AND NEGOTIATIONS 

The Committee of the Whole (Closed Session) recommends that the 
confidential recommendation of the Committee of the Whole (Closed 
Session) be approved. 
 
 
 
 



 
 

The meeting adjourned at 6:17 p.m. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 

Regional Councillor Linda D. Jackson, Chair 


